
 
 
 
 

 

   
 
 
 
 
7 February 2019 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
A10 Kingsland Road junction of Stamford Road & 
Tottenham Road improvement scheme 
 
We communicated with you to back in July 2015 to inform you of our proposals to close Stamford 
Road and Tottenham Road off from vehicular traffic at its junction with A10 Kingsland Road. It has 
taken us some time to refine this work and get to implementation.  

What are we proposed? 
 
We proposed to improve the section of Kingsland Road south of Dalston Junction, making it easier for 
all road users. Please see plan overleaf for more information.   
 
The scheme involves closing two side roads, Tottenham Road and Stamford Road, that lead on to 
Kingsland Road to motor vehicles only.  
 
The proposals form part of our Healthy Streets programme to improve walking and cycling in London, 
enhance safety for vulnerable road users on the TLRN (Transport for London Road Network). 
 
Overall this means the following changes are proposed: 
 

 Removal of the median strip on Kingsland Road, which restricts lane widths and causes 
conflicts between road users. 

 Closure of Stamford Road and Tottenham Road to vehicular traffic. 

 Provision of a new inset loading bay.  

 Creation of a new public space with new street furniture. 

 Introduce new facilities for cyclists, improving access to the Cycle Superhighway Route 1 
between Tottenham and the City of London. 

 
To submit your comments please email us at: yoursay@tfl.gov.uk or write to us at the address at the 
top by Friday 22 February 2019. 
 
 Yours faithfully  

 
Mario Constantinou 

Engagement Officer 

Transport for London 

 
 

Consultation Team 

Local Communities & Partnerships 

Transport for London 

 

Reply to; 

9th Floor, Red Zone 

5 Endeavour Square 

Stratford 

London 

E20 1JN 

mailto:yoursay@tfl.gov.uk

